Adult Hall Costume Contest 2020
Edited 3/3/2020
1. Entrants to the Hall Costume Contest are limited to one entry per person. 

2. Original costumes ARE permitted in the contest. This includes the following: fanart, ginjinka, and original characters. 

3. Three (3) winners will be chosen by our judges Friday evening. The winners will be posted outside ConOps on Saturday morning. Winners must come claim their prize by Sunday 2pm EST. 

4. The Hall Costume Contest is free to enter. The judges will look at the photo entries and look at how well costumes are constructed, poses done, and other miscellaneous factors before deciding on 3 winners. This is a ‘Judges Choice’ contest. 

5. Entry to the hall contest is done by showing up at ConOps to have your photo taken by a Doki staff member. Pictures will be reviewed by the judges Friday evening before a decision is made, and winners will be posted outside ConOps on Saturday morning. Winners will not be notified, so make sure you check back on Saturday to see if you won and to claim your prize!

Children’s Costume Contest 2020
If you have a child under the age of 10 you may enter them into the ‘Children’s Costume Contest’ during the same time at ConOps. Just be sure to let the Staff member know the entry is in this category! 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The rules above apply to this Contest as well. An Adult is welcome to pose with the child for the picture. It is the adult’s responsibility to claim prizes, not the child, so be sure to check with on Saturday for posted winners!

